
 

 

 

Coroner’s Support Officer 

5 February 2025 

 

Ref: Alexander Kieran Ari Channing - Prevention of Future Deaths Report  (ref: 22815272)  

 

Dear Ms Booth 

On behalf of Arts University Bournemouth, I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 31 January 
2025 relating to the Prevention of Future Deaths Report following the inquest touching the death 
of Alexander Channing.  

I note the concern raised by HM Coroner: 

There is no training provided to the wellbeing services at the Arts University Bournemouth in 
relation to students diagnosed with Emotionally Unstable Personality Disorder. 

I confirm to HM Coroner that a full day training session on EUPD and personality disorders was 
delivered to 17 members of Student Services staff, including Wellbeing Practitioners and 
Counsellors, on Monday 6 January 2025.  

Training was provided by , Senior Partner in Metal Health Training. 
is a psychologist and has also trained in postgraduate Psychiatry at Cardiff University School of 
Medicine.  

Full details of the training provided are available at https://mentalhealthtraining.co.uk/the-
frontline-training-group/  

I trust this action fully addresses the concerns noted in the Prevention of Future Deaths Report. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Director of Student Experience and Employability 
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